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Chair Helm, Vice Chairs Owens and Hartman, and members of the committee:  

I wholeheartedly support HB 3086 with the -4 amendment to update the ODFW 

Commission structure to the river basin management area model. I believe that the 

river basin management areas would give the Commission better geographical 

representation from around the state, making it a better model for wildlife 

management. Thank you for considering my testimony and for the valuable work you 

all do in support of conservation. 


